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’-" . | ﬂ Sammie is one of the puppies from the Shiding area where we

are continuing our CNR project. When inspecting the recent

= puppies we noticed one of them was seriously weak and also
v “ had a bloody stool. We quickly separated her from the others
N o~ and took her to the vet for medical attention. We also kept an
Y \ :
e

eye on the other puppies to make sure none of them got sick

either. After getting to the vet she was found to have Canine
Parvovirus infection and needed immediate fluids and medication. She has been quarantined
and 1s slowly making progress. Once she is completely out of the woods, she’ll come to the

centre for adoption.

A regular feeder reported an abuse case to us about a dog who had chased a motorcycle and
the motorcyclist decided to come back with an iron bar and teach the dog a lesson. The dog
was hit with the iron bar which broke her leg in two places. The feeder was unable to catch
the dog for quite some time as she was in pain and obviously had lost her trust in people. We
were called out to help catch her. Once we caught her, she was taken to a specialist and it
was decided that the best treatment for her at this point was a cast on her leg. She will have
to stay at the vet’s for about 1 — 2 months while her leg heals. Once it has healed we’ll talk to

the feeder to decide what is best for her.

The feeder and caretaker of a cat colony in Fulong who we helped with TNR contacted us
about one of the cats. The little kitten had gotten his leg caught in some kind of snare trap.
The feeder eventually caught the little guy and brought him to our vet. Two of his toes were
removed and he seemed to be recovering well, but then he stopped eating and it was
discovered that he had cat Parvo a deadly disease. He was given medication, but he was still
too weak from his ordeal and too young to fight it and so he passed over the rainbow. We

hope he is happy and safe now in greener pastures.
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We’d like to say a big thank you to all the staff at Sunshine American School for raising over
$26,000 at their annual New Year dinner party. For many years now the staff have supported
Animals Taiwan and many of the teachers and managers have even adopted from us. Also
many of the teachers promote adoption and teach about animal welfare in their classes.

Children are our future after all!

If you would like to hold an event for Animals Taiwan or you have ideas for events or would
even like to join our volunteer list please contact liza@animalstaiwan.org for more

information.

Come and check out our facebook page to keep updated on regular adoptions, events and
much more.

As always with all our rescues we never put a dog or cat to sleep unless the animal is
suffering greatly with not much chance of recovery. We will always do our best to make sure

every animal is given the best treatment and best opportunity to live a happy and loving life.

We are able to continue these rescues and adoptions thanks to your generosity.

Please continue check out our webpage and pass it on to any friends or family members.

There are always some wonderful dogs up for adoption, so if you have any friends or family

interested in adopting, please show them our website. www.animalstaiwan.org

Remember Adopting saves lives! Please educate those around you to get their animal de-

sexed and micro chipped to help decrease the stray population.


http://www.animalstaiwan.org/




